
From: Gillian McCabe  
Sent: 19 May 2022 09:01 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE: Eucalyptus Tree NW1 9PR 
 
 
PS In terms of how much I’d like to prune, I would like to remove the new 
growth from the last couple of years. 
 
I would like to apply for planning permission to have the eucalyptus tree in my 
back garden pruned.  I attach a hand-drawn sketch so you can see its position. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have nay questions, and I look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 
Click here to read McCabe & Barton’s privacy notice 
Best Wishes, 

Gillian McCabe 
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and may contain information that is privileged, or confidential. If you are not 
the addressee, you must not read, use or disclose the contents of this e-mail. If 
you receive this e-mail in error, please advise us immediately and delete the e-
mail. McCabe & Barton Ltd have taken every reasonable precaution to ensure 
that any attachment to this e-mail has been swept for viruses, however 
McCabe & Barton Ltd cannot accept liability for any damage sustained as a 

  Address 17-20 Ironmonger Lane, 
London EC2V 8EP 

  
  
  

Company 
LinkedIn 

McCabe & Barton 
LinkedIn 

Personal 

LinkedIn  
Gillian LinkedIn 

Company 
Website   

www.mccabebarton.com 

Company 
Twitter     

McCabe & Barton 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/zg37Cp8AyUE3XEBcDf1RD?domain=mccabebarton.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/2mkBCq7BzI6jm6oIQacBH?domain=linkedin.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/2mkBCq7BzI6jm6oIQacBH?domain=linkedin.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/CstOCr8DAU3lL3GcymJLD?domain=uk.linkedin.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/FZzoCwVLJUZ3YZWc8H0qL?domain=mccabebarton.com/
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/o3UUCxnMKHqorq3h2EXCs?domain=twitter.com


result of software viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus 
checks before opening any attachment. McCabe & Barton Limited Registered 
in England No 3916792. Please consider the environment before printing this 
e-mail  
 


